
    
 
 

 

Dear Families and Students, 

 

This spring your student will receive and bring home a large “Powersack” of food, 

which is being provided by your friends at Food for Thought! 

 

We are a grass-roots group of neighbors who want to make sure every student has 

meals to eat over the weekend! We hope this bag will help provide meals and snacks 

for your student and your family every other weekend. All funds for this food is 

privately funded with great passion. Please be respectful of the contents of the bag! 

Help us by insuring all the food gets to your home or a family of need. We are very 

cautious of ‘expired’ dating. Please review the attached documents to understand how 

these dates are determined.  If you don’t need the food in this bag, please pass it on to 

another family member or neighbor in need. 

 

Your student will receive a Powersack every other Friday during the school year. 

 

We welcome your feedback! Please let us know what you think of our program! You 

can reach us at info@foodforthoughtdenver.org. 

 

We wish you and your student(s) a productive and fun school year. 

 

Bob Bell 

Co-Founder 

Food For Thought – Denver 

720-201-9192 
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